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March 20, 2013

To our Distributors and Customers;

From time to time a manufacturer reviews their portfolio of products. Some parts
are in the early stages of the life cycle, some are declining. Some may be identified
as ones where we are unable to support due to the availability of raw materials.
There can be many other reasons that the product can no longer be supported.

Recently we isolated part number 5340H1LC as a device that we can no longer
support.

We ask that any customers currently using this device refer to our web site at
www.vcclite.com to find an alternative LED.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
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National Sales Manager
dstanley@vcclite.com




